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Get hooked on ice fishing for free 

Ontario’s Family Ice Fishing Weekend (February 15-17, 2020) 

 

The Westport Area Outdoor Association will be once 

again organizing the ‘Wolf Howl Ice Fisching Derby’ on 

Saturday Februari 15. This is a popular community event 

that brings everyone together on the frozen waters of 

Wolfe Lake. So, come out and enjoy! 

Ontario Family Fishing (OFFW) events make it easy to try 

fishing in Ontario waters for the first time (or the first 

time in a long time). Twice a year, the government of 

Ontario designates several days during which Canadian 

residents can fish license-free in any water body where 

fishing is allowed. If you've been thinking about giving ice 

fishing a try, this Family Day weekend is the perfect time 

to get hooked. 

Canadian residents can fish anywhere in Ontario from 

Feb. 16-18 without having to buy a licence. It's the first of 

four free fishing events this year, with the others falling 

on Mother's Day weekend (May 11-12), Father's Day 

weekend (June 15-16) and family fishing week (June 29-

July 7). 

Free of charge 

A day-long sport fishing licence costs around $15 Ontario. 

So, for newbies its a great way to get acquinted with this 

form of fishing.  

 

 

If you have any questions, you are invited to contact the Westport Area Outdoor Association directly. 
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